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“What the Tech” Returns to Grinnell Hall Senior Center 
 
 

March 3, 2022 – Grinnell Hall Senior Center’s “What the Tech” program has returned 
after taking a break due to COVID-19. 
 
Get assistance with your smart phone, laptop or tablet. Mark Preuschl will share with 
you a few little tricks so you don’t get frustrated.  
 
“What the Tech” is a free class open to the public. Bring your cell phone, your tablet or 
your laptop with a list of the questions you have.  
 
The next “What the Tech” session will be held 1-4 p.m. Thursday, March 17. The sessions 
will be on the third Thursday of each month. 
 
We will be taking appointments every 15 minutes, so you will have some one-on-one 
time with Mark. Please pre-register by calling Grinnell Hall at 608-364-2875 to reserve 
your spot or stop in at 631 Bluff St. Monday-Friday between 7:30 a.m. and 4 p.m.  
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